Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

High Street

Epping

Essex

CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,
NWB.R3 Land south of Vicarage Lane, North Weald, Epping, Essex

I strongly object to this planning application.

We are lucky to live in this beautiful countryside and building hundreds
more homes will be taking away from the green spaces we have. It
would be such a shame. There will also be an increase in strain on the
local roads from the increase in residents which will lead to the roads
becoming out of hand! And there would be further strain on our local
services such as the local GP surgeries, schools, employment centres etc.
We shouldn’t strain them further but look to improve facilities we
currently have.

sincerely,



